
Complete Data Confirmation process on
Aeries. If you are having difficulty with this,
please contact the VO Office (contact info
below).

1.

Complete the Mandatory Signature Sheet
(sent home with your student) once you
have finished the Data Confirmation process
return the form to the VO office.

2.

Are you receiving emails and ParentSquare
messages from VO? If you are not, please
contact  the VO Office so we can get an
updated email(contact info below).

3.

Contact Us: 
                 209-953-8740
                 Mary Grupe, mgrupe@lusd.net 
                 Alma De La Luz, aluz@lusd.net

District/School
Policy Updates

Cell Phone Policy 
Beginning  this school year
(24-25), cell phones are no
longer allowed during
instructional time on ANY
Lincoln Unified School District
campus. Students MUST check
in their phone each period to
their teacher. Failure to do so
will result in discipline. 
Clearing Absences 
Once a student has reached 5
excused absences in one
semester, you will be required
to supply a doctor’s note in
order to excuse any future
absences. 
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Important Links

Welcome to another great year at The Village! Below you will find
important information and updates for the beginning of the school year! 

CLICK TO ACCESS
LINKS!

STUDENT HANDBOOK
AERIES PARENT/STUDENT PORTAL
LUSD BUS PASS INFORMATION
VO WEBSITE

Important Notes from the Office

MAKE UP PICTURE DAY  -
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17
VO KICK OFF (BACK TO
SCHOOL NIGHT) -
THURSDAY, AUGUST 15
FROM 6-7:30 PM - FOOD
WILL BE PROVIDED

STUDENT ID CARDS
WILL BE GIVEN @

PICTURE DAY


